BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

June 13, 2018

ADDENDUM NO. 3

TO
CONTRACT DOCUMENTS
FOR

JOB 18-027
REHABILITATION OF PIPELINES AND TUNNELS:
MOANALUA AND QUARRY TUNNELS
HONOLULU AND AIEA, OAHU, HAWAII

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

The subject solicitation is hereby cancelled pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statues
Section 103D-308 and Hawaii Administrative Rules §3-122-96(2) G). A determination
has been made that the cancellation is in the public’s best interest because no bids
were received. The Board of Water Supply will re-solicit this project at a later time.
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